
 
YELLOW JACKET BAND FANS 

 

A 501(c)(3) Tax Exempt Organization - Your contribution is Tax Deductible 
Supporting Gilbert, Henderson and Stephenville High School Bands 

 
Band Fans Meeting 

August 6, 2020 
Agenda 

 
Call to Order 
 
Introduce Directors and Board Members 
 

Vice President - Amy Browder 
Secretary - Suzanne Robinson 
Treasurer - Eva Guinn 
Reporter - Wayne Atchley 
Fundraising -  
Membership - Clair Cole 

                                  Lesley Leach 
Hospitality - Julie Blackburn  
                    Liz Reeves 
Spirit - Noelle Brigman 

 
Volunteer - Russell Beamsley 
Color Guard - Paula McKeehan  
Jazz -  
Percussion - Dwayne Akins 
Henderson JH - Rachelle Donham 
Gilbert - Kendra Pack  
Buttons - Kendra Pack 
Band Banquet -  

 
Approve the 2020-2021 Band Fans Budget 
 
Superintendent Dr. Matt Underwood 
SHS Principal Mrs. Stephanie Traweek 
 
Director’s Reports 

1. Mr Childs  
2. Mr Conway 

 
Parking Lot supper on August 20th; Scrimmage against Glen Rose 
Marching Contests moved to December per UIL 
Effects of COVID on Band Fans  
Membership Drive 
 
Thanks for coming and supporting the Band Fans! 
Band Fans meets again ​September 3, 2020 at 6:00p.m. 
Adjourn 

Join us the 1st Thursday of every month at 6:00 p.m. 
Venue to be determined 

Upcoming Meetings 



 
 

Sept 3, 2020  
Oct 1, 2020 
Nov 5, 2020 
Dec 3, 2020 

Jan 14, 2021 (2nd Thursday) 
Feb 4, 2021 
Mar 4, 2021 
April 1, 2021 
May 6, 2021 

 
May 8 or 15, 2021 Band Banquet (Contingent) 

Aug 14, 2021 Band Bash (Tentative) 
  
 

Kim Beamsley 
Band Fans President 

kbeamsley1967@yahoo.com 
956.451.8510 

 

Eva Guinn 
Band Fans Treasurer 
em.guinn@gmail.com 

817.913.6074 
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